
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
School Leaders, Curriculum Coordinators, Language 

Network Leaders and Language Teachers 
 

are invited to an 
 

Australian Curriculum: Languages Workshop 
 

facilitated by 
 

The Australian Curriculum, Assessment and 
Reporting Authority (ACARA) 

 
 

The workshop will be held at the  
 Hedley Beare Centre for Teaching and Learning 

 
On Thursday 6 November 2014 

 
From 1:30pm to 4:30pm 

 
 

Please enrol via the Professional Learning Events Calendar 
Participants are asked to bring a copy of the Australian Curriculum: Languages. 
  

 
  
  
 

 


